
 TOWN OF DUNE ACRES 

COUNCIL MINUTES  

March 8, 2024 

 

 

The Town of Dune Acres Town Council convened for a special meeting on Friday, March 8, 

2024 at the Town Hall.  Council President Richard Hawksworth called the meeting to order at 

8:05 a.m., with Council Members Alexander Stemer and Paul Woidke and Clerk-Treasurer 

Bonnie Hawksworth  in attendance.   

 

The meeting was held to consider the Cooperative Fuels Management Agreement with the 

National Park Service (NPS). Weather conditions are favorable for the National Park Service 

to conduct a prescribed burn on the Cowles Dune Tract prior to the next regular Town Council 

meeting. 

 

This same Agreement that has been in place for the past 10 years. Council Member Woidke 

pointed out an error in the Agreement: Article IV references Article XI, where it should 

reference Article VII instead. Subject to the change, it was moved and seconded to accept the 

Agreement. The motion was passed unanimously.  

 

With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:15 AM.  

 

The next regular meeting of the Town Council Meeting is 7:00 PM, March 19, 2024 at the 

Town Hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

                 _______________________________________ 

 RICHARD HAWKSWORTH, Town Council President 

 

 

       _______________________________________ 

 PAUL WOIDKE, Town Council Member 

 

 

                             _______________________________________ 

 ALEXANDER STEMER, Town Council Member 

 

 

_________________________________ 

BONNIE HAWKSWORTH, Clerk-Treasurer 


